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What have we been learning? 

               

On Tuesday, we were very lucky to take part in a session with the Big Foot theatre group. 
We thought all about Gender Stereotypes. The children thought about the stereotypes they 
might already know. Lucy, the facilitator of the sessions, was very impressed with the 
children’s attitude and how little they stereotyped things just because of gender- Well done 
Jet. 

                                     

In Maths, we have been learning how to use the part whole model to represent different 
addition and subtraction number sentences.  

In English, we completed our first mini outcome ‘Can you take a trip down memory lane?’ 
The children loved using the photos from home and we had a great science session before 
writing our timelines, where the children shared so much knowledge about what is able to 
happen at different stages i.e. baby, toddler and child etc.  

Next Week 

In maths, we will be exploring coins 1p, 2p, 5p, 
10p, 20p, 50, £1 and £2. We will also be looking at 
the different notes we use in the UK. We will also 

Other News  

This term, for homework the children will have 
different comprehension challenges. They will be 

developing the VIPERS skill of retreive 
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be solving problems by choosing the right coins to 

pay for things. 

We will be finding out about a significant person 
from the past, Mary Seacole, and why we 

remember her. We will use what we find to help us 
to think about the purpose of medicine. 

 

In RE, we will be beginning to investigate what is 
inside a church and what the role is of the different 
items i.e the font. 

In DT, we will be weaving with wool. 

 

 

 

Please support your child to read the text and 
then answer the questions, where they will need 
to retrieve the answers from the text they have 
read. 

 

All children have books allocated on Bug Club, if 
your child does read one of these books. Please 
record it in their reading record book as this can 
count as one of their 5 a week reading. If you 
need a copy of your child’s log in for bug club 
please ask.  

 


